
  
 

Plans are underway for another wonderful GFWC Illinois Blue Ribbon Fashion Show! How can your club 
help? Make reservations for yourself, fellow club members and guests!  By helping us with reservations 
for the fashion show YOU can help your club to win $100!  We've got an incentive for you: 
 

 Every club that makes 10 reservations or more will be entered into a prize drawing for a 
cash prize of $100.00 for your club! You can use this cash to stock up on items needed 
to carry out club business or to subsidize a club project. 

 
The cost remains at a great value at $40.00! This year’s show will be held at the beautiful BOLINGBROOK 
GOLF CLUB, 2001 Rodéo Drive, Bolingbrook, Illinois.  The Bolingbrook Golf Club is conveniently located 
just minutes from I-55 (Stevenson Expressway – exit Weber Road).  It will be a perfect setting for our 
amazing fashion show! Remember, the Blue Ribbon Fashion Show will be held on Saturday April 2, 
2016!  
  
RAFFLE BASKETS 
We are once again requesting that each club donate a themed basket worth a minimum of $50.00. It can 
be worth more, but it needs to be at least $50.00 in value. If your club cannot support this request, we 
would like to ask the clubs to please make a monetary donation (made payable to GFWC ILLINOIS) and 
the committee will use toward building baskets.  
 

DEADLINES 
 Please bring your completed raffle basket to the Spring Board of Directors Meeting, 

March 4 & 5, 2016 at the President Lincoln Doubletree in Springfield.     
 

Presidents, it is imperative that you all follow these directions so that the committee receives the 
baskets in time to prepare them for the show. Please let me know as soon as possible if you need to 
make other arrangements, and we will work through any challenges. If you do not plan to or cannot 
attend the Spring Meeting, please deliver your club’s basket to your District President prior to the dates 
noted above, or ship to raffle chairman Gerri Eck no later than March 10, 2016: 
 
Gerri Eck 
1608 Campbell St., Unit C 
Joliet, IL 60435 
gerrieck@gmail.com 
 
AUCTION ITEMS 
Lastly, if you can assist the committee in obtaining unique items (trips, jewelry, and tickets for 
concerts/events, restaurants, etc...) that can be used in our Silent Auction, please let us know ASAP. We 
will need a wide variety of items for our Silent Auction so people bid and bid often!  
 



PCA ILLINOIS really depends on our support each year through our Blue Ribbon Fashion Show and we 
want to help as much as we possibly can to aid them in their commitment to the prevention of child 
abuse.  
 

Thank you for all of your efforts and the efforts of your club members! Without you, this event would 
not be a success.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
Becky Weber 
mweber@mtco.com   
309-369-1133 
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PLEASE INCLUDE THE FOLLOWING FORM WITH RAFFLE BASKET 
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